
CLASSROOM 
  

ASSESSMENT 
FOR LANGUAGE TEACHING

(CALT)  CONFERENCE
N o v e m b e r  3  a n d  4 ,  2 0 1 7 

U n  i v  e r s i t y  o f  A r i  z  o  n  a ,  T u c s o n  , A Z

The Center for English as a Second Language 
(CESL) will be sponsoring the second annual 
conference focused exclusively on classroom 
assessment for language teaching. 

Come and join us! 

For more information, contact Dr. Eddy 
White at ewhite3@email.arizona.edu 
or visit our website: cesl.arizona.edu/calt 

"The concept of a conference devoted to 
classroom assessment is excellent -- an  
area of need for teachers everywhere  
who are intimidated by the notion  
of testing/assessment.” 

- H.D. Brown
(March, 2016)
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